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Raszka Shelley

From: Brandon Johnson <branjohnster@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:48 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514

House Bill 3515 would prohibit Oregon from ever protecting gray wolves under the state Endangered Species 

Act. And the other bills are equally awful for wildlife. They unfairly target cougars and other native predators 

while overlooking the critical role these species play in maintaining healthy ecosystems.  
 
Please vote no on these bills. Protect our wildlife. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brandon Johnson 
3541 SE 11th Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 


